
STANLEY SWITLIK ELEMENTARY 

PTO MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 9th, 2020 at 5:30 PM – VIRTUAL MEETING 
 

  

Catherine Snowden, who is the current PTO Board President initiated the meeting. She stated 

that due to the abrupt closure of SSE at the end of the 2019-2020 school year, we were unable to 

spend the monies raised during our fundraisers. This money goes toward classroom supplies, 

class field trips, and teacher appreciation days. The $15,000 that was raised prior to this year will 

be rolled over to start the 2020-2021 school year. 

  

Liz Samess stated that we will face challenges this year with fundraising due to Covid-19. She 

stated that we will have to get creative to raise money for the school because we are currently not 

permitted to have any large gatherings. We will most likely work off of a virtual platform to do 

the raffles.  

  

Ashley Keeney suggested possibly raising money with a virtual 5K run. 

  

Catherine stated that the backroom behind the gym still needs to be organized from when the 

storage container in the parking lot was emptied. We will need to schedule a date and time 

(possibly after school hours) to work on this. 

  

Catherine also stated that we will need to schedule a date and time for herself and the new 

Treasurer to switch over the authorized signer on the bank account. 

  

The meeting adjourned at 6:25 PM. 

  

2020-2021 PTO Board Members: 
Liz Samess - President 

Leslie Christensen - Vice President 

Ashley Keeney – Treasurer 

Kate Chaffin – Secretary 
 


